Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Bob Clark-Riddell <briddell@pangeaenv.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2015 11:43 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Voluntary Remedial Action Agreement for potential new case
Thank you!!

Bob Clark-Riddell, P.E.
Pangea Environmental Services, Inc.
510.435.8664 direct

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2015 11:34 AM

To: Bob Clark-Riddell <briddell@pangeaenv.com>

Subject: Voluntary Remedial Action Agreement for potential new case

Bob,

| am attaching a Request Form and instructions for our Voluntary Remedial Action program. If you decide to proceed,
please submit the completed Request Form along with all available technical reports. We will review the Request Form
and reports to determine whether it is appropriate for us to handle the case. Also enclosed is an example of the
Remedial Action Agreement. If appropriate, we will send a site-specific agreement at a later date for signature.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




